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BY EMAIL 

July 24, 2023 

Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications – Rate Rebasing 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
P.O. Box 2001 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
EGIRegulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 

Dear Ms. Innis:  

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. – Revised Decision on Confidentiality  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0200 

OEB staff have advised that Enbridge Gas has identified certain aspects of the Decision 
on Confidentiality issued on July 12, 2023 that may require clarification. The OEB has 
reviewed the decision and is issuing a revised decision with the following minor 
changes: 

1. Regarding the findings on page 3 of the decision, relating to 1.2-CCC-3, Attachment 
2, the references to page 218 have been corrected to read page 216, and the 
references to page 119 have been removed as they were included in error. 

2. The decision issued on July 12, 2023 denied Enbridge Gas’s proposed redaction to 
page 5 of JT5.10, Attachment 2 on the ground of relevance, but did not address 
Enbridge Gas’s alternative request for confidential treatment on the ground of 
commercial sensitivity. The revised decision, at page 9, grants confidential treatment 
on the basis of commercial sensitivity. 

3. With respect to JT7.21, page 2, the revised decision, at page 10, clarifies that all the 
redactions proposed by Enbridge Gas on page 2 are approved on the basis of 
commercial sensitivity, including the information relating to total units.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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